
 

King and Queen County Electoral Board Meeting 

November 7, 2018 

 

The Electoral Board meeting to review provisional ballots and canvass the election of November 6, 2018, 

was held in the Hearing Room located in the County Administration Building.  The provisional ballot 

meeting was called to order at 10:00 a.m.  In attendance was Armistead Ransone, Chairman; Diane 

Klausen, General Registrar; Mary Ann Levere, Secretary and local Republican Party Chairman, William 

(Bill) Rilee.   

The meeting was called into closed session at which time the General Registrar provided information to 

the board members in reference to provisional ballots cast on Election Day.  The board reconvened into 

open session.  Votes were cast by the Electoral Board as to count/not count Election Day provisional 

ballots.  There was a motion by Chairman Ransone to close the provisional ballot meeting and 

reconvene on Friday, November 9, 2018 at 10:00 as allowed by 24.2 to allow for additional provisional 

ballot voters to present acceptable form of PhotoID.   The provisional ballot meeting was adjourned at 

10:30 a.m.   

Chairman Ransone called the Canvass of the November 6, 2018 to order at 10:30 a.m.  The Board 

proceeded to canvass the election results from all precincts and the Central Absentee Precinct (CAP).  

No errors were found.   The canvass meeting was adjourned at 11:45 a.m.  

Mary Ann Levere 

Secretary  

 


